
 

 

PFAS Health Study: December, 2019 Progress Report 
 
 
 

 

 

The Australian National University | 1 

PFAS Health Study: December, 2019 CRP Progress Report  

Study update 

Component 2 and 3 – Blood Serum Study and Cross-Sectional Survey 

 The survey for the exposed communities closed on 20 December 2019. 

 Data analysis plans for the Cross-sectional Survey and Blood Serum Study are being 
finalised. 

Component 4 – Data Linkage Study 

 A data analysis plan for the Data Linkage Study is being finalised  

Administration 

Media 

 ANU Media organised a series of radio interviews for Martyn Kirk on 12 and 13 December 
in relation to the closing date of the survey  

Conferences/Meetings/Presentations 

 Miranda Harris and Anna Rafferty held a teleconference on 20 December with the Primary 

Health Network and Public Health Unit in Alice Springs to discuss the Blood Serum Study 

and potential impact on GP’s. 


